
”I’m dreaming of a white Christmas, 
with every [sentence] that I write.” 
Wait a minute. I’m not dreaming. 
Christmas is only a week away, and 
outside my window, there’s a “Winter 
Wonderland.”

December, 2017

  Al Hatch,

Back to the Bricks®, 

Details regarding our first two events of 2018, CHROME & ICE™, and the 2018 
“Mighty Mac & Back” Promo Tour-
were announced to the public, tele-
vision, radio, and print media at the 
Press Conference on December 7th. 
Master of Ceremonies, Board Secre-
tary, and Committee Member, Jer-
ry Preston introduced Dave Lorenz, 
Vice-President of “Travel Michigan” 
who spoke about the positive impact 
of Back to the Bricks® on the local 
economy of each community involved 
in our events.

Excitement is building as we gear up for our 3rd annual mid-winter car show, CHROME 
& ICE™ at the Dort Federal Credit Union Event Center in Flint, Michigan on February 
9-10, 2018. This year’s word is “FUN” - 
fun for the whole family. Steve Hobson 
and his committee are hard at work 
finalizing plans to transform the lob-
by, mezzanine, both arenas, and the 
hallway between the arenas into a gi-
gantic indoor car show that promises 
to be larger and more spectacular than 
ever. Vendor commitments and reg-
istrations for show cars are coming in 
fast, but there’s still time to get in on all 
the action. For more information, or to 
register your vehicle for CHROME & 
ICE™ 2018, Click Here.

By the way, if you still need a GIFT idea for the car lovers on your list, Back to the 
Bricks® has the perfect solution. Advance TICKETS ($8.00 each) for Chrome & Ice™ 
are on sale now at the Dort Federal Credit Union Event Center Box Office. Pick up sev-
eral to enclose in Christmas cards, or use as stocking stuffers.

”The weather outside is frightful”, but 
the “Mighty Mac & Back” PROMO 
TOUR, June 8-13, 2018, will be here 
before you know it, leaving from Da-
vison this year with overnight stops 
in Mt. Pleasant, Gaylord, Petoskey, 
St. Ignace, and East Tawas. Our “End 
of the Road” Luncheon” will be at the 
Birch Run Speedway & Event Center, 
and new owner, Andy Suski, promis-
es plenty of good food, and a chance to 
take your vehicle for a spin around the 
track. More about that later. The driv-
er of each car that has traveled to all 5 
of the host cities will receive the “Long 
Hauler’s” Award. Co-chair Pete Cim-
bala, speaking for Rhonda Rau, (who 
will be completely recovered from foot 
surgery in time for the Tour), and in-
dividuals representing each of the host 
cities gave us just a hint of the excite-
ment that is in store for us this year.

See what’s happening on Facebook & Twitter

CLICK BELOW TO VISIT OUR WEBSITE  

The Promo Tour will begin with break-
fast on June 8th at St. John’s Catho-
lic Church in Davison. The reception 
hall has a full-service kitchen, plenty 
of parking, space to accommodate ev-
eryone comfortably, restroom facil-
ities, a stage, and a PA system for last 
minute instructions. This year’s itin-
erary features several new host cit-
ies, and a parade across the Bridge for 
the first time. For more information 
about “Mighty Mac & Back,” check 
out the website. Registration opens ONLINE or by Mail beginning January 2, 2018!

CORDially,

Founder & Board Chair

As 2017 draws to a close, and we look forward to the future, we extend a hearty thank 
you to each and everyone who have made Back to the Bricks® one of the best auto-
mobile events any- where. We wish 
you and yours a very MERRY CHRIST-
MAS and a HAPPY NEW YEAR, and 
don’t forget to LIKE our Facebook page 
if you have not al- ready done so.

https://backtothebricks.org/chrome-ice-2018/
http://www.dorteventcenter.com/
https://backtothebricks.org/2018-promo-tour/
https://backtothebricks.org/2018-promo-tour/
http://birchrunmispeedway.com/
https://backtothebricks.org/
https://twitter.com/BTTBMI/
https://www.facebook.com/backtothebricks/
https://backtothebricks.org/2018-promo-tour/

